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Date: 6/28/2024

To:  Redbud Community Health Board
From: Fire Chief Sapeta c/o LCFCA

Re:  Tablet Command Project Update

Dear Redbud Community Health Board.

On behalf of the Lake County Fire Chiefs Association, we would like to again thank you for your
continued support of the Lake County Fire Chiefs Association in maintaining a high standard of
fire, EMS, and rescue services to our communities. We also wanted to provide an update on the
Tablet Command project you so generously funded for us. We have been online with the 40
tablets for several months now and are becoming more fluid with its capabilities. We have
managed numerous wildland fires, structure fires and even a periodic rescue operation and found
the system has met our expectations with the ability to manage, coordinate and ensure
accountability of all resources responding, arriving and demobilization, which allows them real-
time availability to be re-dispatched to a new incident. We appreciate your support for this
project. It’s a new tool in our toolboxes to effectively and efficiently manage our resources and
coordinate incidents. If you would like we would be more than willing to attend one of your
meetings and provide another demonstration. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me and have a great day.

Respectfully submitted

Willie Sapeta, President
Lake County Fire Chiefs Association



